
 
Memorandum 
To:   Mayor Nelson and Members of the City Council 

From:  Daniel R. Buchholtz, MMC, Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer 

Date:  March 4, 2021 

Subject: Low Cost Vaccinations/Spay & Neuter Pet Mobile Clinic Discussion 
 
Councilmember Goodboe-Bisschoff requested that this item be added to the City Council work 
session agenda. 
 
At the January 11 meeting, the City Council agreed to add contact information for MnSnap to the 
Resource List the Recreation Department maintains on both the City and Recreation websites for 
low cost veterinary services.  There did not seem to be a consensus from the City Council on 
providing funding to subsidize veterinary services. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491. 
  



 


